
Gordon’s newsletter is on the
way!

 

Gordon Macdonald MSP is ready to start delivering his new
annual  newsletter  to  constituents  throughout  Edinburgh
Pentlands. This will be his fourth newsletter to residents
since his election in 2011.

Gordon, taking time out before delivery begins, said: “This
has been the busiest Parliamentary year so far with no fewer
than 17 bills receiving royal assent.

“The Bills cover a wide range of topics from disabled parking,
housing provision, children and young people to bankruptcy and
debt. With so much of the Scottish Parliament’s work impacting
on  the  lives  of  the  people  of  Edinburgh  Pentlands  it  is
important to keep everyone informed.”

During November, the newsletter will be delivered to every
household  in  Edinburgh  Pentlands  from  Fairmilehead  to  the
Calders, and from Ratho to Whitson – 33,000 copies in total.

If you wish to contact Gordon Macdonald then you can access
his contact details by clicking here. 
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